
 

 

 

 

Lower School Summer Learning 

Entering 1st Grade 

 
Summer is a wonderful time for students to take a break from a formal learning structure, but it is 

never good for anyone to take a break from learning. Our hope is that you approach the summer with 

goals of fostering your student’s love of learning and creating opportunities for growth and discovery 

in your student. Our goal is that you take advantage of the special summer days to encourage your 

student’s curiosity, creativity, reading, and growth. Have a wonderful summer connecting with your 

student and making memories! 

 

Summer Reading Projects 
 

1. Bible – Psalms and Proverbs Family Bible Reading Plan 

• Families are encouraged to spend time together reading God’s Word.  

• A family reading plan is attached that focuses on two books of the Bible - Psalms and 

Proverbs. 

 

2. Language Arts - How Many Ways Can You Read This Summer? 

• Object – Complete the Tic-Tac-Toe game board attached. See how many ways you can get 

three (3) in a row! 

• Students are encouraged to read books of their choice with a parent/guardian. Even if your 

student is a fluent reader, it is beneficial to spend time reading together to help your student 

grow in their ability and reading comprehension. 

• The Tic-Tac-Toe game board should be returned signed to your student’s homeroom 

teacher on the first day of school – August 26, 2024. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Entering 1st Grade 

Tic-Tac-Toe Game Board 
 

How many ways can you get three in a row? 

 

 

 

 

Read In Your Yard 

 

 

 

Read To A Pet 

 

 

 

Read Wearing Sunglasses 

 

 

 

Read A Book About 

Animals 

 

 

 

Read For 30 Minutes 

 

 

 

Read Under a Table 

 

 

 

Read Out Loud 

 

 

 

Read By The Lake, 

Pool, Or Ocean 

 

 

 

Read A Book You Borrow 

From A Friend Or 

Relative 

 

 

                   Student Name:  _____________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  _____________________________________ 
 

Projects are due on Monday, August 26, 2024 


